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(Neb.)-Information Needed In Socket Set Burglary At Bomgaar’s

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 01/08/2013 08:26 AM

(CHADRON)-The Chadron Police Department responded to a burglary call from Bomgaar’s on Wednesday,
January 2nd, at approximately 1:33 a.m. Upon arrival, officers observed that a person had forced open the front
door of the building. The person seemed to have targeted the tool isle, specifically sockets, and had already left
the scene. It was determined that a single person entered and exited the location on foot and may have had an
accomplice in a waiting automobile, located some distance to the south of Bomgaar’s on or near Highway 385
and 10th Street.
If you have any information on this burglary, call the Chadron Police Department at 308-432-0510 or the Dawes
County Crime Stoppers Hotline at 308-432-0519. You can remain anonymous and you may be eligible for a
reward up to $1,000.
Follow the Chadron PD online at www.facebook.com/chadronpolice or Twitter @chadronpolice.
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